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TO: AIRPORT TENANTS, AND USERS
FROM: ANDREW B. POMEROY, AIRPORT OPERATIONS SUPERVISOR
SUBJECT: FUEL FARM MAINTENANCE
DATE: JUNE 5, 2013
CC:

Starting at approximately 0730 local time on Monday, June 10, 2013 until
Wednesday, June 12, 2013 the Skyhaven Airport Fuel Farm will be out of service for fuel
farm maintenance and pipe replacement.  Aviation Fuel (100LL) will not be available during
this time.

Personnel and Equipment will be working in the area of the fuel farm and that area
of the apron should be avoided.

Times are subject to weather and equipment delays, so please check your NOTAMs
frequently.

Please feel free to call or write me at 603-433-6536, or a.pomeroy@peasedev.org
with any questions you may have.

Thank you.
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